
Web Page/Answerman report 
 
Many new ideas are being discussed for future improvements to the 
webpage as well as a revamping of the webpages looks.  
 
Technical issues will be further addressed in Bill Cobbs webmaster 
report. 
 
A proposal has been put forth to allow strictly controlled advertising on 
the web page to generate funds for the national coffers and to fund 
future needs projects.  
 
The answerman email has continued to receive more requests over all 
previous years, about a 10% increase. Along with our increased 
awareness has come an increase in spam and virus attacks to the 
answerman email account, this is up 60% over last year. Steps are being 
implemented to control and avoid this ever increasing problem. 
 
The majority of emails are requests for either help in finding a lookout 
job or help in finding and reconstructing an old lookout, i.e. requests for 
plans / blueprints or parts lists. 
 
It has recently come to our attention that a web search of FFLA no 
longer brings our assoc to the first spot on the search, that spot is now 
held by the, Florida foreign language assoc. Since they NOW hold the 
copywrite to “FFLA” We may have a legal problem once they find out 
about us. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
                                        Henry Isenberg    FFLA Answerman 


